
 
 
 
 
 

June 19, 2013 
 
 
Ms. Kay Drey 
515 West Point Ave. 
St. Louis, MO 63130 
 
Dear Ms. Drey: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated June 3, 2013 to Chairman Allison Macfarlane 
concerning a paper authored by Lawrence Criscione regarding an event that occurred at the 
Callaway nuclear power plant on October 21, 2003.  
 
A response is under preparation which will be forwarded to you shortly. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

     /RA/ 
Annette L. Vietti-Cook 
 

 
 
 


